
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th June 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Your child has been chosen to compete in a Year 2 Skipping Festival at Gosforth Junior High Academy on 

Tuesday 10th July. Two members of school staff will be walking with the children to Gosforth Junior High 

Academy. The festival will start at 9.30am and finish at approximately 12.30pm. The children will have 

their lunch at school as normal on their return. 

Your child should come to school in their uniform and will need their PE kit (including PE shoes/trainers) 

which they will get changed into once they have arrived at school. You will also need to provide your 

child with a bottle of water which they will take to the event.  

Please complete and return the slip by Friday 6th July. If you have any queries about the event please do 

not hesitate to ask us. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Morrow and Mrs Sinclair 

 

Skipping Festival for Year 2 at Gosforth Junior High School 

 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………. in class ………... to take part in the Skipping 

Festival on Tuesday 10th July at Gosforth Junior High Academy. 

I give permission for my child to have their photograph at this event    Yes/No 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NAME:……………………………………………….  RELATIONSHIP……………………………………… 

CONTACT NUMBER……………………………………………………………………………..………  

MEDICAL CONDITIONS……………………………………………………………………………….. 


